
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time        17th July 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
   

Being busy is a sort of cultural value among 
us—and rightly. “If you want something done, 
ask a busy person.” But, of course, the question 
of balance arises. There are indeed other needs 
and other hungers. These include simple 
human things like time for friends. Even 
hospitality—which is always work—can get in 
the way of really meeting. Something similar 
can be said of time for reflection, meditation 
and prayer. Time is not really the issue—after 
all, we manage to find time to waste on TV, 
tablets etc. It is more a question of insight, 
choice and decision, lest we overlook and even 
lose “the better part.” 
 
PRAYER  
 

Help us, Lord, to listen to the stirrings of our 
hearts. When we meet friends, help us to really 
meet. When we meet you, help us too to be 
present to you. Amen. 
 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


SUMMER DUES 
 

We are extremely grateful for your support both online and by 
placing your donations in the safes in the Church. This, along with 
your commitment to the Christmas and Easter Dues has enabled 
the Common Fund to support the Priests here and in other 
Parishes. However, the Common Fund continues to be at an all-
time low and there is an urgent need to build it up. To help with 
this the Summer Dues introduced last year by the Dublin 
Archdiocese will be taken up again this year in the same way. The 
parish will benefit from the tax relief scheme on this 
contribution. Summer Dues Envelopes have been distributed to 
all homes in the parish over the coming week and all donations 
will be gratefully received. 
 
 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY:  
 

The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday 
and Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 
a.m. Mass on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all 
occasions. 
 

GRANDPARENTS PILGRIMAGE 
 

The National Grandparents Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady 
of Knock will take place on Sunday, July 24. For more details 
about the Knock pilgrimage, contact Connie at 
catholicgrandparents@gmail.com or 085 8704722.  
See Church Notice Board for further details. 
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YOUTH SUMMER FESTIVAL 
 
Join over 1000 young people between 16 and 35 this August at 
the Youth 2000 Summer Festival. The festival takes place in 
Clongowes Wood College, Clane, Co Kildare from Thursday 11th 
August to Sunday 14th August 2022. For more information and 
to book your place go to www.youth2000.ie 

 
ST. PATRICK’S PONTIFICAL UNIVERSITY MAYNOOTH  
Higher Diploma in Theological Studies 
 
Are you looking for an introduction to Theology? 
A qualification that allows you teach Religious Education? 
or, to start your journey to more study in Theology or Pastoral 
Ministry? For further information Contact St Patrick’s Pontifical 
University, Maynooth, admissions@spcm.ie, (01) 708 3600. 
 
NOTICES/LEAFLETS 
 
Should you wish to place notices/leaflets or other  
literature at the back of the church please contact the Sacristy in 
advance – unauthorised and inappropriate items will be removed 
and disposed of. 
 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP: 

 

The Medjugorje Prayer Group have suspended their meetings 
for the month of July due to holiday season and will resume 
again on the August 4th.  
 

http://www.youth2000.ie/
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EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 

 

The Eucharistic Prayer Group in Clonturk House 

are taking a break until the first Sunday in 

September, when they will be back again at 7.00 

p.m.    

 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:   
 

Sr. Brigid Mary Wright C.P. 

Sinéad Madden, Sr. Helena Cusack. 

 
 
MONTHS MIND:   
 

Seamus Maguire 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
 

Mary B Moriarty, Tony Eustace, Edward Mason,  

Danny Brennan, Liam Casey, Michael & Breeda Grant,                                                                                                                                                                                         

Dec’d Members of McCabe & McCarthy Families, 

Michael Keane, Sarah Keogh, Cecily & John Killoran,                           

Tony Lonergan.  


